
To: John Stevenson, Ontario Securities Commission. 
     Honorable Iris Evans, Minister of Finance, Alberta. 
 
This is written to register my concern with respect to the Proposed 
Regulatory Changes Regarding Investments, through the Proposed NI 31-103 
 
It is my understanding that the new Proposal would require that I reveal 
a vast majority of my personal financial information, to other than my 
personal financial adviser. Doing so, would severely increase the risk 
and opportunity for misuse of this information. 
 
The existing Risk Acknowledgment Form 45-104F4 Appendix "A" together 
with The current Declaration of Investor Appendix "B", is perfectly 
adequate, to insure that I as an investor, am well aware of the Risks of 
the Investment, and am financial able to tolerate that risk. 
 
Please, make every effort, to ensure that the Proposed NI 31-103, does 
not go forward and force me to make my personal financial information 
available, to other than those I have personally contracted to advise 
and help me in the management of my assets. 
 
Thank You for your attention to this matter. 
 
Peter C. Ingle 
 


